
From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD
To: "Mitchell Robb"
Subject: RE: Application for Unorthodox Well Location - West Loving W2HE State Com #1H
Date: Friday, July 15, 2016 9:34:00 AM

Mr. Mitchell Robb,
 
Good morning!
 
Thank you for the update. 
 
Verify if you need to update your public notice.
 
OCD shall discard this application.
 
Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Mitchell Robb [mailto:mrobb@mewbourne.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 8:15 AM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>
Subject: Re: Application for Unorthodox Well Location - West Loving W2HE State Com #1H
 
Hi Leonard,
 
I just left you a voicemail about this Application for Unorthodox Well Location. But, I found
out today that we are changing the surface and bottom hole locations for this well. So, could
you please disregard this application?
 
I apologize for any inconvenience this might cause you. I will prepare a new appliciation once
I have all the necessary details and send it your way. 
 
If you have any questions, I'm more than happy to answer them.
 
Thanks,
 
Mitch

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 5:22:51 PM
To: Mitchell Robb

mailto:mrobb@mewbourne.com
mailto:leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
mailto:Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us


Subject: RE: Application for Unorthodox Well Location - West Loving W2HE State Com #1H
 
Mitchell Robb,
 
OCD has received your application.
 
Leonard Lowe
Engineering Bureau
Oil Conservation Division
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 South St. Frances
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87004
Office: 505-476-3492
Fax: 505-476-3462
E-mail: leonard.lowe@state.nm.us
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/
 
From: Mitchell Robb [mailto:mrobb@mewbourne.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:26 PM
To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>
Subject: Application for Unorthodox Well Location - West Loving W2HE State Com #1H
 
Leonard,
 
Attached is Mewbourne Oil Company's Application for Unorthodox Well Location for our West
Loving W2HE State Com #1H well located in Section 12-T24S-R27E, Eddy County, NM. 
 
When you get a chance, could please respond to this email to let me know that you have
received it.
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mitch Robb
Petroleum Landman
Mewbourne Oil Company
Office: (432) 682-3715
Cell : (405) 394-8583
Email: mrobb@mewbourne.com
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